
 

 

 

1 May 2025 

 
 
 
 
VE Day – Thursday 8 May 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

In celebration of VE Day (Victory in Europe Day) on Thursday 8 May children are invited to come into school 

dressed in red, white and blue. 

We will be organising some activities during the day and will hopefully be on the field during the afternoon,  

refreshments will be provided by the LPPA. 

We will also have some historic military vehicles in school during the morning.   

We hope the children will have an enjoyable day.   

 

 

 

Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
 

 


